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2021 Radiation Safety - Cyclotron Public Disclosure Program 

Summary Report 
The NSH Radiation Safety Program provides information to the public about radiation safety in 
the cyclotron department, located at the VG site of the QEII Health Sciences Centre, as a 
requirement of the organization’s licence. 

Section 1: General
 

 There were no reportable radiation safety incidents in 2021. 
 

Section 2: Personnel Dosimetry

 

 No staff member reached a radiation dose exposure limit. 
 

Section 3: Cyclotron Facility

 

 The facility is operating within the licenced parameters. 
 The annual radiation safety audit found no major issues of compliance. 
 Annual radiation monitoring surveys were completed with no issues identified. 
 The annual compliance report was submitted to the regulators. 

 

 

For more information, please visit the following link or contact the Radiation Safety Office. 
https://www.nshealth.ca/cyclotron-radiation-safety-public-information-disclosure-program 

 
 

Radiation Safety Office 
QEII Bethune Building, Room 244 

1276 South Park Street, Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3H 2Y9 

902-473-2767 
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